
 
 
 
 
Hello Ladies, 
 
Thanks for checking in and reading my Diary. Fresh off a relaxing weekend in Pinehurst, 
I am looking forward to the weekend. As always, it’s great to hear those words of 
wisdom from Coach Nesbitt. 
 
I’m really excited for the weekend. Last year was a struggle in the ECI and I have been 
waiting a year to redeem myself. I took a different approach this year than in year’s past. 
Usually I try and cram as much golf as I can this week in anticipation of this illustrious 
event. Not this year. This week will be nothing but relaxing and forgetting about golf. On 
that note, Bean, can you send me a package of socks? Might need a few “extras.” 
Saturday, I will maybe hit a few balls to loosen up but that’s it. The majority of my 
preparation came this weekend at the lovely Pinehurst Resort. Nothing like navigating the 
greens of Number 2 to prepare for the challenge of Red Tail! 
 
I finally feel like my new swing is coming around. It’s been a long winter/early spring 
working with my swing guru, Dr. Buster Cherry.  Going down to Pinehurst, I had three 
goals. First one, complete my round wearing the same underwear I started with. My 
second goal, uhhhh well maybe I only had one. 
 
As always, this week is always a special week filled with good friends, laughs and drinks. 
Maybe a little golf too. We will certainly miss the few that have dropped out this year, 
but like always, I’m sure it will be a memorable event.  
 
I look forward to seeing everyone and for those traveling; safe travels and we will see 
you all Saturday night! 
  
 


